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I absolutely do not see how this is still legal and we should not be the dumping grounds for
new england . I am concerned with how this will effect those who live here and the water

supply being contaminated. This is NOT ok !

Tina Pollock-Reyes


mailto:brknnphx@gmail.com
mailto:Paula.M.Clark@maine.gov

